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New Fellows 
Fellowship is an honor achieved by those recognized by their peers for personal integrity, superior 

competence in internal medicine, professional accomplishment, and demonstrated scholarship. 

The Chapter recognizes and congratulates the following physicians who were elected to Fellowship in the 

College in the past 6 months: 

Timothy R Bateman, MD FACP
Jeremy J Gitomer, MD FACP
Patrick M Nolan, DO FACP


